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NATIONAL FEDERATION

 OF THE BLIND

NEW JERSEY

Live the life you want.




Dear Friend:


My name is YOUR NAME (email address)  and I am a member of the National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey.


In November 7 to 10, 2019 we are holding our 43rd Annual State Convention in Woodbridge, NJ.  This will be attended by~ 250 to 300 blind and vision impaired children, students, adults and seniors from across New Jersey.


We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.  By making a tax-deductible donation of a product, gift card, or gift basket you will enable us to continue to:
· Assist blind & vision impaired people to acquire the skills of independence.

· Help blind & vision impaired people to develop confidence in themselves through our many service activities including meeting other blind people.

· Teach blind & vision impaired people the skills of leadership through active participation in the convention.

· Encourage blind seniors to continue their active and meaningful lifestyles and enable them to meet other people who share their aspirations.

· Prepare blind students for productive tax-paying jobs through mentoring programs and enabling them to learn new technology to assist them in their careers.

Help us prove that blindness is not the characteristic that defines you or your future! We believe in blind people because we are blind people.

Thank you for your generosity!

Your gift item may be auctioned or given away as door prizes.

Sincerely,

YOUR NAME
National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey

YOUR TELEPHONE NUMBER 
The National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey is a 501(c)(3) Non-profit Organization Tax ID 22-2716500

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift.

Joe Ruffalo, President, NFBNJ. 254 Spruce Street, Bloomfield, New Jersey  07003  973-745-0075  www.nfbnj.org


